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Samoa Bureau of Statistics would like to acknowledge the ongoing support from 
UNFPA, UNICEF and SPC in conducting DHS/MICS surveys, which are conducted 
every 5 years.  The survey has enabled Samoa to collect highly critical information 
pertaining to issues such as women, children, domestic violence and disability to 
name a few.  This support is greatly appreciated. 
 


